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Comments: Unique and gorgeous, the Crazy Mountains are also sacred to Native people, especially the Crow

People. The time I have spent there was inspirational, convincing me it is vital to protect wilderness areas within

this range. I have experienced memorable, life-changing times up the Otter Creek and Sweet Grass drainages. I

saw some of the most spectacular scenery in Montana and hope it can be preserved in a state as wild as

possible. This kind of landscape attracts tourists and adds to the economic viability of our state. Please manage

the Crazy Mountains in consultation with the Crow Nation. Please save the wild areas and prevent the damaging

and destructive incursion of motorized traffic and development. The Crazies must be protected for future human

generations, including indigenous people, and wildlife who need unspoiled places.

 


